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RR#3, Hanover, ON, N4N 3B9 NS
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Ontario Energy Board = /} Z

P.0. Box 2319, 27" Floor
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, ON, M3P 1E4

Attn: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary

Re: Amended “Leave to Construct” Application EB-2007-0050
(received by us on 16 January 2008)

Dear Board Members:

We (Paul John Eisenbarth, MD, and Margaret Helen [Marney] Cuff, MSW) are the owners of the above
transitional-organic heritage livestock farm (and protected wetland) that would be traversed by “route
refinement” alternates 1a and 2 of the Bruce to Milton transmission corridor near Hanover. Such
incursion would permanently render our operation unsustainable, and for that reason we hereby apply
for intervenor status in the upcoming hearings regarding this application.

As our legal costs could be considerable (including research/documentation of value of land rendered
useless), we also hereby apply in advance for costs in this regard.

Please reply at your earliest convenience.
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Cc: Hydro One Networks Inc. ’ ( /
8" Floor, South Tower
483 Bay Street
Toronto, ON, M5G 2P5
~— Attn: Glen MacDonald, Senior Advisor — Regulatory
Research and Administration



